
1 

CANORA COMPOSITE SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
Box 986 

Canora, SK    S0A 0L0 

Phone:  (306) 563-5492 

Caring, Cooperative, Supportive              Issue 3, November 2022 

IN THIS ISSUE: 

Band News—page 2 

Edsby Info.—page 3 

Edsby Info.—page 4 

Remembrance Day—page 5 

SHAD News—page 5 

Volleyball & Basketball News—page 6 

Thank Yous—page 7 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Dec. 5—SCC meeting 4pm 

Dec. 21—Last Day of Classes 

Dec. 22 - Jan. 3—Christmas Break 

Jan. 30 & 31—No School 

Also Instagram: canoracougars 

Follow us on Facebook at:                    

https://www.facebook.com/Canora-

Composite-School 

Check our NEW website at: 

www.gssd.ca/school/ccs 
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CCS is very proud to highlight Jack Craig on his accomplishment with SMEA                  
Saskatchewan Music Educators Association! 

He performed with the Saskatchewan Provincial Honour band in Saskatoon. Mr. Sehgers 
stated, “This is a major accomplishment, as it required a rigorous audition, and only 60 
student were selected from their blind audition throughout the entire province. This 
event is the equivalent of making provincials/hoopla for band.” 

The Saskatchewan Junior and Intermediate Honour Band South Program provides an  
enrichment experience for exceptional band students from across Southern Saskatche-
wan. It is offered as a joint project between the Saskatchewan Band Association and the 
Saskatchewan Music Educators Association. 

Auditions for Honour band happen in the spring and are anonymous. Students are         
selected for honour band based on their audition recordings. After students are selected, 
they are given the music selections to practice all summer and into the fall until they 
meet and perform together in concert where they are coached by world-class conductors 
and composers. This year, Sasaktchewan Provincial Honour band was held in person for 
the first time since COVID and was held in Saskatoon on November 3rd, 4th, & 5th. 

  Jack plays the euphonium pictured below. 
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SHAD Canada is a science, mathematics, and technology 
program that challenges students to solve problems 
while introducing them to different university programs. 

This experiential program is offered at university cam-
puses across Canada and has benefited more than 
20,000 Shads who are part of their alumni network. 
With a limited number of spots available every year, 
there is a selection process in place to determine partic-
ipants. 

CCS is proud to announce that Callie Sznerch, a grade 11 
student, applied and was accepted to the program. She 
attended McMaster University in Hamilton, ON for the 
month of July this past summer. 

Callie Sznerch 



6 

 

 

On November 12th the Senior Boys volleyball team travelled to Hudson Bay to compete 
in Conferences. They walked away in 1st place by defeating teams from Sturgis, 
Preeceville, Kelvington and Hudson Bay. 

(Above Photo) Back Row L-R: Lucas Latham, Hunter Lamb, Bronson Heshka, Logan 
Lewchuk, Jackson Krotenko, Ms. Rock (coach) 

Front Row: Toby Olynyk, Nate Wolos, Porter Wolkowski, Everett Paley 

Junior Boys basketball practice will start the week of November 
28th.  There will be practice on Tuesday the 29th and Wednesday the 
30th but for the rest of the year practices will be on Tuesday's and 
Thursday's from 3:30pm-5pm.   

The boys first tournament will be in Sturgis on December 9th and 10th .  
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A big thank you to Crossroads Credit Union for their cookie     
donation towards our lunch program. 

 

Also, a thank to Morgan and Julia Stiles for their continued    
support towards our nutrition programming. 


